
SUSSEX COUNTY ASSOCIATION OF CHANGE RINGERS 
Registered Charity No. 268588 

 

MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE GENERAL COMMITTEE HELD AT 

ST JOHN’S CHURCH ON FRIDAY 13 SEPTEMBER 2013 (7.30pm) 

 

 

PRESENT: 

Master: Christine Baldock 

Secretary: Marisa Hayes 

Treasurer: Val Burgess 

Trustees: Val Atkins 

 Peter Wilkinson 

Education Officer: Anne Franklin 

Publicity Officer: Kathy Howard 

BRF Secretary: Graham Hills 

Peal Secretary: Alan Baldock 

Librarian: absent 

Safeguarding Officer: absent 

 

 

 

 

Central Council Reps: Margaret Oram 

Diana Day 

David Kirkcaldy 

Divisional Representatives: (N) David Perkins, Rachel 

Edwards, Sandra Alford 

(S) Clare Cullen, Katherine Matthews, Debbie Evans, Alan 

Seymour 

(E) Stephen Beckingham, Frances Bradford, Peter 

Bradford, Nicky Twort 

(W) Jack Burton, Moya Hills, Christine Butterfield 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Master took the chair and asked members to stand in memory of Lynda Beckingham and Molly Elphick who had both 

died recently. 

 

1. Apologies for absence received from Mike Wake, Sue Elrick, Stella Bianco, Graham Hollands (E), Andrew Barnsdale. 

 

2.  Anne Franklin gave a presentation on behalf of the members of the Vision Working Group. Copies of which to be found on   

file. 

 

3.  The Master took the chair and asked for questions and comments.  

 

4. After considerable discussion, the Master asked for a vote on the way forward.  

Diana Day proposed, seconded by Sandra Alford, that the Working Group continue to work towards the changes highlighted 

in the presentation. A show of hands saw this carried by a majority with 2 against and 2 abstentions.  

 

5.  A vote of thanks was given to the members of the working group for their work to date.  

 

 

There being no other business, the meeting closed at 21.15 . 


